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The Board of Road Commissioners for the County of Antrim met at the County Garage,
Mancelona, Michigan for a special meeting at 6:30 p.m.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Paradis.

Present: Commissioners Hoogerhyde, Hunt and Paradis. Absent: none. Also present:
Engineer-Manager Thompson, Superintendent Stumm, who acted as secretary, and Shop
Foreman Chapman.

The purpose of the meeting was to review Road Commission funding and road funding
needs.

The meeting was attended by approximately 50 people, comprised mostly of Antrim
County township officials and commissioners. Representative Tristen Cole was also

in attendance.

Engineer-Manager Thompson reviewed the history of road commissions, current and
proposed road commission funding and the funding requirements needed to maintain
the County road system.

Much discussion and comments followed.

By motion, the meeting adjourned at 8:32 p.m.
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